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Hit-and-run in Dana Point, investigators seek public’s assistance 

Dana Point, Calif. (June 30, 2025): On June 27 at approximately 10:05 p.m., the Orange 

County Sheriff’s Department responded to the area of La Cresta Drive and Silver Lantern Street 

in the city of Dana Point reference a vehicle versus pedestrian collision. The pedestrian, an 

adult male in his 40s, was transported to the hospital, where he remains in critical condition.  

The driver fled the scene of the collision and remains outstanding. A vehicle was observed near 

the collision site, and it is believed that the occupant(s) might have additional information about 

the incident. The vehicle is described as a silver or beige sedan with damage to the rear 

passenger side.  

The Orange County Sheriff’s Department’s Major Accident Investigation Team (MAIT) is 

seeking the public’s assistance in locating the suspect vehicle and the driver. Information can be 

directed to MAIT at (949) 425-1860 or anonymous tips can be submitted to Orange County 

Crime Stoppers at (855) TIP-OCCS or www.ocsheriff.gov/occrimestoppers. 
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*** Image of vehicle from surveillance camera below*** 
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